

1 December 2022

**Dear Families** 

## **Early Years Nativity Performance**

We are delighted to invite parents, carers and families into school to watch the children perform their Nativity. Early Years (Nursery and Reception) will be sharing their Nativity performance on Friday 9 December and Wednesday 14 December at 9:15am. The children are very excited and can't wait to share their performance with you.

The PTA will be serving drinks before and after the performance. It will be lovely for the school community to be celebrating together in person once again.

Each family can have up to 3 tickets. The use of tickets is due to the capacity of our hall. We will try our best to ensure all families requests are met.

Please return the completed slip by 9am on Monday 5 December. Tickets will be issued at home time that day.

Yours sincerely

## A.Micklethwaite

Miss A Micklethwaite Assistant Head Teacher

Childs Name	Year Group	
Maximum of 3 tickets per family.		
Number of tickets required for Friday 09	December	
Number of tickets required for Wedneso	day 14 December	

